
 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Balmoral                         Term: Summer 2        Topic: Superheroes  

What we have been learning this 

term: 
Some photos of us! 

We have had a fun filled term, and 

have had lots of fun learning in the 

sunshine! 

Swimming lessons have continued 

to be a success, we have all been 

working hard to improve our skills in 

the water.  

Our topic this term has been 

‘Superheroes’. We have explored 

superheroes in literacy, and have 

even started to create our own 

superhero stories! We have been 

working hard to create our own 

characters, settings and storylines.   

In Maths we have been learning 

about time! We have been 

ordering numbers on a clock, 

identifying the hour and second 

hands, and working out time to the 

nearest hour and minute.   

 

In Rebound we have been working 

on our seat drop, practicing the 

move in different steps. We have 

loved visiting soft play during this 

time too, and have all joined in 

with superhero role-playing games 

there.  

 

In cooking, we have been making 

smoothies, fruit ice lollies, frozen 

yoghurt and ice cream. We have 

all safely and successfully use the 

blender this term. 

 

We want to wish you all good luck 

in your new classes for September. 

Have a wonderful half term! 

 

- Louella and The Balmoral 

Class Team 

 
Last day of term: Wednesday 19th July 

First day back: Wednesday 6th 

September 
     

                                                          

 


